
 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 

Year 7 Parents’ Evening – Wednesday 1st May 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
This letter is to remind you that on Wednesday 1st May 2019 we will be holding the annual 
Parents’ Evening for Year 7 students from 4:00pm to 7:00pm. 

 
Please visit https://tgak.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ to book your appointments. A user 
guide has been included with this letter and can also been found on our website. Should you 
have any difficulties using this system, please contact the office. 
 
I look forward to seeing you on the Wednesday 1st May 2019 and hope you find it to be an 
informative and purposeful evening. 
 
 
Yours faithfully   

  
 

 
 

Miss Ivery  
College Leader (Data and Outcomes)
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